
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(b) Boulder Bay Toilets – Chris Challies

Mr Chris Challies addressed the Committee on the proposed siting of a toilet block at Boulder
Bay (clause 2).

Mr Challies requested that the Committee consider deferring the decision to build a composting
toilet at Boulder Bay, Godley Head Farm Park until such a time as public use issues in the area
were resolved. Mr Challies had also addressed the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board and
referred to a recent Environment Court decision on the area.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


